
25th April 2017 

Inspiring our children 
 

  
        NEWSLETTER/CLUBS 
              

 
Welcome back! 

It’s good to see all the children looking rested and raring to go again!  They were all fantstic yesterday – really 

focused and ready to learn. We have lots of exciting things going on this term and hope to be able to get outside for 

learning as much as possible.  This term we also have 2 final placement trainee teachers working in school. Miss Gill 

will be working with Mrs Curwen in Years 4,5 and 6 and Miss Taylor working with Miss Massey in Year 2 and 3.  

Breakfast club 

We are now able to take children in breakfast club from 7.50 am. The club is run by Lucy Warren and the cost for a 

full hour before school is £3.50. At present whilst we are building up numbers we do need advance notice for the 

early start– the day before is fine. Breakfast club from 8.15am costs £2 and no notice needs to be given for this.   

Reminder – New website 

Teachers will be updating class pages this week and also putting on an overview of the term. Class pages also have 

links to Reading eggs and Mathletics. We are still adding information about different curriculum areas, so keep 

looking to see all the exciting things that are going on in school.  

Remember -  school computers in the morning before school 

If you would like to come into school in the morning to support your child on the computer you are very welcome to 

bring your child in at 8.30am and work with them until school starts at 8.50am.  

Clubs 

Please see below.  

 
Best wishes, 

 
Sarah  Coleman                                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Clubs 

Clubs will start next week. Please see below for those on offer this half-term. Please tick any that you would like your 

child to attend and return the form to school. 

Monday J-Team or Rainbows church run club Lunchtime 

Monday Multi-skills Years 4-6 3.15-4.15 

Tuesday Football Years 3-6 3.15-4.15 

Tuesday  Multi-skills Years 1-3 3.15-4.15 

Tuesday Photography Years 3-6 (Miss Gill) 3.15-4.15 

Wednesday Choir All year groups 3.15-4.15 

Wednesday Art club  Years 3-6 (Miss Taylor) 3.15-4.15 

Friday Craft Club  Years 3-6 3.15-4.15 

 

I would like my child to attend the clubs indicated on the form.  

 

Name of child:      __________________________  Signed __________________________________________ 

 

 

PTO for Dates:                                                                                                                               
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Wednesday 26th April Robotics Year 4-6 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2nd May Clubs start this week 

Wednesday 3rd May Tri-Golf 

Monday 8th May KS2 SATS week 

Monday 15th May Reading week in school  

Thursday 18th May Scholastic book fair in school 

Friday 19th May FOLS Spring disco 

Wednesday 24th May CPPSSA Rounders Years 5&6 team 

Times Table challenge team 

Friday 26th May School finishes for half-term 

 


